
                       
REPORT  

ON 
Three-Day Internship Workshop for Students and Faculty 

 

Date: April 3–5, 2025 

Organized by:  Placement Cell 

Convener: Dr. Atul Yadav 

Coordinators: Dr. Shagun and Dr. Sarbjit Kaur 

A three-day internship workshop was organized from April 3 to April 5, 2025, with the 
objective of raising awareness among second-year students of all streams about the importance 
of internships in their academic and professional careers. The workshop was aimed at providing 
comprehensive knowledge regarding the internship application process, available platforms, 
evaluation methods, and the overall impact internships can have on career development. It also 
addressed various aspects such as resume writing, interview preparation, and skill-building 
relevant to internship opportunities. 

Under the guidance of Principal Dr. Des Raj Bajwa, Convener Dr. Atul Yadav and with 
the dedicated efforts of Coordinators Dr. Shagun and Dr. Sarbjit Kaur, the event witnessed 
maximum participation from students and faculty members. The sessions were interactive and 
highly informative, offering practical insights and encouraging students to pursue internships 
seriously. 

Faculty members also took active part in the event, gaining valuable information to 
better mentor students in their academic journey. Overall, the workshop was a grand success, 
achieving its intended objectives and receiving positive feedback from participants.  

 

Conclusion: 

The three-day internship workshop played a crucial role in motivating and preparing students 
for future internship opportunities. It provided them with the necessary tools and confidence to 
navigate the internship process successfully. The collaborative efforts of the organizing 
committee ensured the event's success and its positive impact on students and faculty alike. 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 



 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 



 



 

 



 



 

 



 

 

 



 

 


